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Decision:  Office Lease Extensions 
 
At its meeting of November 13, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff 
report, as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the TTC Board:  

 
1. Direct staff to continue to work with Toronto Realty Agency and City Real Estate Services 

and Planning departments to progress TTC’s office consolidation strategy including 
business case development and report back to the Board in Q2 – 2018.  

 
2. Adopt the recommendations contained in the Confidential Attachments to this report; and  
 
3. Authorize the public release of the confidential information contained in this report once the 

lease agreements have been executed between the TTC and the landlords.  
 


